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  S  H  O  R  T  S
The Bulletin of the Bedford County Amateur Radio Society

Number 15. Volume IV – 8 January 2015

New Leadership at BCARS

Not since the take over of the United States Senate by the Republicans, has there been such a change in BCARS leadership!  The December membership meeting had a light turnout and as a result, the general membership swiftly elected a totally new slate of officers to key posts.  WB3JEK -Kenny will occupy the Oval Office as President.  Relatively new BCARS member Robert Young – KC3CMI was named Vice-President, (Just one heartbeat away) Dylan LaComb, KC3BTB takes over the reins of Secretary and Steve Stiffler has accepted the job as Treasurer.             In addition, the position of club “Trustee” was reinstated as KA3UDR and WA3UXP assumed these posts. The new officers represent a new breed of leadership in the club and we all anticipate great things. Congratulations all!  Everyone thanked the long service of Steve, KA3UDR, Jeff, KA3PNL and John, KB3DFZ.  

       IT'S ON THE AIR!  


Despite challenge after challenge, our crack repeater team has succeeded in making the long-awaited 146.790 MHz repeater operational. The machine is now hearing and talking from the top of Martin Hill Mountain. The repeater covers the Southern portion of Bedford County and a significant amount of real estate in Cumberland County, MD.  The repeater was re-tuned and checked by a professional communications shop in Pittsburgh and then placed in the capable hands of KC3CMF and WB3JEK,  Through the exceptional generosity of Jay-WA3UXP, the club received two first class 66” rack cabinets that were expropriated from his radio stations.  WB3JEK went immediately to work and “Mouse Proofed” the operation cabinet, installed an electrical box and all the necessary RF & ground connections to make our repeater cabinet a showpiece!   KC3CMF attacked the duplexer issue and after multiple trips to Northwest and Western PA, was able to secure a functioning and well-tuned unit. Minor receive issues are being worked out now. BCARS is now a four repeater family!

           SHINY NEW DUPLEXER
           The combined effort of KC3CMF, WB3JEK, KA3PNL, KC3CMI and KA3UDR is most appreciated by all.

    WB3JEK SUPERVISING WORK
           Our repeater shares the excellent former AT&T microwave site, which resembles a cold war bomb shelter facility. Built of reinforced concrete, it could most likely survive a direct hit. The site's original AT&T triangular tower still stands. Who would not want this fine structure in their back yard!

          AT&T Microwave Tower       
               (Decommissioned)
The repeater crew and persons who assisted the effort are:

KC3CMF -Mark

WB3JEK – Kenny

KA3PNL – Jeff

KA3UDR – Steve

K3QNT- Lloyd

KC3CMI – Robert

WA3UXP – Jay

KC3DNA- Patti

Sharon Burtnett

John Cessna

N3XCC- Scott

     WB3JEK & KA3PNL ALOFT
                                                                                                                                              ARES-RACES AS BACK UP TO BOARD OF ELECTIONS 
Bedford County Department of Emergency Services has decided to include Bedford County ARES-RACES as the back up communications resource in their revised emergency plan for the Bedford County Board of Elections.  EMA Director, David Cubbison told S*H*O*R*T*S that he felt that ARES-RACES should be identified in the plan. “This makes a lot of sense since ARES-RACES is already part of our team,” said Cubbison.

SANTA CLAUSE GETS LICENSED!


In a late report just received from the FCC, the Canadian Regulatory Commission, CRTC has licensed Mr. Kris Kringle, aka Santa Clause.  After upgrading to a Polar Advanced Class  license, Mr. Clause immediately applied for a new vanity call: VE3HOHO.  Technically, his home QTH is in Canada, hence his VE call.  Mr. Kringle operated his special event station as aeronautical mobile on 50.4 MHz AM between 2400Z 24 December and 2359Z 25 December 2014.
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